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2nd May 2023 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

As we approach the end of the academic year I would like to bring a number of points to your attention.  

The school will be closed on Monday 8th of May with classes resuming as normal on Tuesday 9th of May. 

The annual Coláiste Cois Siúire Awards night will take place on Wednesday 24th of May at 7pm in the school. 

Students who are receiving awards will be notified soon.  

Leaving Cert Graduation will take place on Thursday 25th of May at 11am in the school. Sixth Year students and 

their parents/guardians are invited to attend. There will be no classes for other year groups on this day. 

Sixth year students who will have completed the LCVP Link Modules exam on Wednesday 3rd of May will have 

supervised study organised for them each Friday evening until graduation. Sixth years are reminded that aside 

from this change, their timetabled classes will run as normal until Wednesday 24th of May. There will be 

supervised study provided for sixth years following graduation for the week of the 29th of May should students 

wish to access a structured and quiet environment. However, if students are availing of this facility they are asked 

to do so for the entire school day to minimise disruption on campus. 

House exams for all other year groups will take place in the final week of term. Students will finish for summer 

holidays on Friday 2nd of June at 1300 (half day). 

The Leaving Cert and Junior Cycle State Exams begin on Wednesday 7th June 2023. Timetables are available on 

examinations.ie. 

Finally, could I ask all parents who wish to make contact with their son/daughter during the school day to please 

do so via the school office and not via a student’s mobile phone. Under the school’s Acceptable Usage Policy, 

students may be asked to use their phones from time to time for educational purposes only. Thank you for your 

ongoing support in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Conor Power 

Principal 
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